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GROUP OF COMPANIES

April 29th, 2013

City of Los Angeles
c/o Sharon Gin
200 North Spring Street
LosAngeles, CA90012

RE: West Los Angeles Recycling at 4423 West Jefferson Boulevard, Los Angeles

Dear Ms.Gin,

This letter is regarding Mr. RazrnikAslanyian's categorical exemption and appeal
filed for 4423 West Jefferson Boulevard in Los Angeles. Our company represents
the property management firm for the property located directly across the street at
4423 West Jefferson Boulevard. We have found that the West LosAngeles Recycling
attracts a high amount of homeless people/drug addict's to the area. The liquor
store and recycling center together on the same block is not a good combination for
cleaning up the neighborhood and creating a drug free environment. We have
multiple reports of the people hanging around the recycling center breaking into
our tenant's cars while they are lingering on the block. Our company has made
great strides to try and clean up the neighborhood and renovate buildings and
create positive action in the neighborhood and this recycling center does not help!!!
Please contact our office directly should you have any further questions regarding
this issue.

Executive Assistant
Brynn Elms

6009 Washington Boulevard
Culver City,CA90232

310-836-2121


